redbricks | school

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2018-19/No 30 Date- 08/08/18
To: Parents (Class 7 and Class8)

From: The Principal

Subject: Visit to Science City on 16" August 2018

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that the students of class 7 and 8 are going for a visit to Science City. The details of

the visit are as follows:

€ They will be going directly from the school.

€ The bus will depart from the campus at 12:30 pm.

“ The visit will be over by 3:00 pm. The bus will depart from Science City at 3:10 pm and reach
satellite campus by 3:40 pm.

@ The parents can pick up the child from satellite campus or directly from Science City.( with a prior
information in almanac)

€ All students are expected to come in school uniform (Red T Shirt + Trouser/Skirt+I Card).

Thanking You.
With Warm Regards,

Mrs. Sutapa Mishra

The Principal
Redbricks School (Class 7tol1)




